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October 25, 2014 
 
 
Dear Family: 
 
The volleyball season at Westheights is now in full swing and our team is working very hard in 
anticipation of the upcoming games.  As a member of our Varsity Volleyball Team, your 
daughter will be participating in numerous games at Westheights and at other schools.  Teachers 
and parents usually provide transportation to the games at other schools.  Your help is greatly 
appreciated in this matter.  If you are able to assist with driving, please indicate the date(s) 
you are available on Form IS-04-F-3 in the appropriate section.  Drivers should be at 
Westheights at 2:40 p.m.  All games start at 3:30 p.m.  For games at other schools, we leave at 
2:45 p.m.  Games should be finished by 4:30-4:45 p.m.  Players are required to arrange their 
own rides home.  The schedule of games is as follows: 
 
Tuesday, November 4  @MacGregor 
Thursday , November 6  vs Queensmount @ Home 
 
Saturday Nov. 8  All Day Tournament at FHCI  
 
Tuesday, November 11  @Centennial 
Thursday, November 13  @Margaret Ave 
Tuesday, November 18  vs. Stanley Park@ Home 
Thursday, November 20  @ Lauentian 
Tuesday, November 25  vs. Sunnyside@ Home 
 
Thursday Novemeber 27  Quarter Finals ( Location TBA) 
Tuesday Dec. 2  Semi Finals ( Location TBA) 
Thursday Dec. 4   Finals ( Location TBA) 
 
Monday December 8  Sweet Six County Finals (Location TBA) 
 
   
All players must return Form IS-04-F-3 by Tuesday, Nov. 6  in order to participate in these 
games.  We are proud to have your daughter as an important member of our volleyball team and 
encourage her to make this season a most positive and rewarding one.  Thanks for your support 
and cooperation. 
 
* please note that your daughter will receive play time during the regular season but will not be 
guaranteed equal time during playoffs.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ms. D. Murray 


